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Kidd Creek Being Rechanneled 
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Worley Highway District’s Kidd Island Road project was 
delayed in early August due to utility relocations. The 
work has reinitiated as of 8/24/20! 

Kidd Island Road will be realigned and reconsutructed to 
improve driver safety near the Valhalla intersection and 
extending to Hull Loop Road.  

The work will be divided into two phases. Due to utility 
relocation delays, the first phase duration has increased: 

 From June to late September, on the east side of 
Kidd Island Road, split at the Valhalla intersection. 

 From September to October, on the west side of 
Kidd Island Road, split at the Valhalla intersection. 

 Utility relocations delayed progress, but are nearly 
complete. 
 

 Stream Realignment is complete with the 
exception of final plantings. 
 

 Traffic control will change beginning the week of 
September 28 for work to begin on the east side 
of Valhalla Road. 
 

 Please see the attached map for current detour. 
This map will be updated after September 28. 
 

 Estimated project end date: 10/31/2020 

Hydra Applied Erosion Control on Kidd Island Road 

For more information contact 208-762-8787 or acomstock@jub.com. 


